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June 21, 2019

Ms. Darlene A. Richardson
1911 Wood Street
Richmond, VA 23223

Dear Ms. Richardson:

Thank you for your housing discrimination complaint HUD-903 regarding your belief that
your civil rights have been violated. Your correspondence has been forwarded to the HUD Region
ill, Office of Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity (FHEO), in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, for
review and appropriate action. That office has jurisdiction to investigate your allegation under the
civil rights laws it enforces. Please be assured that the issue you have raised is very important to us.

FHEO administratively enforces federal statutes, executive orders and regulations designed
to afford all persons an equal opportunity to live in housing of their choice and to participate in
HUD-assisted programs and activities without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, religion,
familial status (families with children under 18), disability, or age. Additional information about the
laws that FHEO enforces is available on HUD's website at http://www.hud.gov/offices/fheo.

The FHEO Region Il Office will review your correspondence and contact you directly in

the next 30 days to notify you of next steps. You may contact the FHEO Region 111 Office at any
time at the following address and phone number.

Melody Taylor, FHEO Region [II Director

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
100 Penn Square East

12% Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19107-3380

Telephone: 215-861-7643

Facsimile: 215-656-3449

Hotline: 215-861-7646

Email: Complaints.Office.03hud.gov

I hope the information provided is helpful.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Lewis |
Correspondence Specialist
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